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Dear Parents 
 
Thank you for your support with our home learning this week. Next week, we will continue to 
provide work daily on Google Classroom for the children to complete at home. As before, the 
children in school will follow the same work at the same pace so all children will have access 
to the same curriculum as their peers.  
 
Within school, in order to reduce the risk of community transmission, we will be moving to 
three pods in order to accommodate the children on site. Class 1 and Class 2 will now 
operate as two separate pods with Class 3 and 4 operating as a single pod. Start and finish 
times remain the same for each class as they were prior to school closure.  
 
Next week, we will continue to hold daily online ‘check in’ sessions at the following times:- 
 

Class 1 9.15 

Class 2 9.45 

Class 3 9.30 

Class 4 10.00 

 
In addition, we intend to increase the amount of ‘live’ contact provided by ensuring that each 
class receives at least three live inputs during the week in order to support their learning. 
This is in addition to the daily ‘check ins’.  
 
In order to allow you to plan ahead, these live inputs will take place at the following times:- 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

10.15 am  10.15 – 
Class 1 
(EYFS) 
 
10.35  - 
Class 1 
(Year 1) 

10.15 – 
Class 1 
(EYFS) 
 
10.35  - 
Class 1 
(Year 1) 

Class 2 10.15 – 
Class 1 
(EYFS) 
 
10.35  - 
Class 1 
(Year 1) 

Class 2 

11.15 am Class 3 Class 4  Class 3 Class 3 Class 4 

1.35pm Class 2  1.35pm -
Class 4 
(Year 5)  
 
From 1pm* 
Class 4 
(Year 6)  
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*On a Wednesday afternoon, the Year 6s in Class 4 will work with Mrs Winter with one group 
starting at 1pm and a second group starting at 1.30pm. Exact starting times will be on 
Google Classroom.  
 
Start times for our lessons have been staggered in order to ensure that only one class is 
online at any particular time in order to help those families with more than one child. 
 
Lessons will typically involve a ‘live’ input followed by a period in which the children complete 
a given task. The children will then be brought back together online for a plenary. Staff will 
make you aware of the focus of the live input through Google Classroom and this will ensure 
that children complete the focus work following the input and are able to pace their work 
throughout the day.  
 
As before, a link will be provided shortly before each lesson on Google Classroom. The 
children’s microphones should be muted at the start of the session with the cameras turned 
off.  
 
Should you need any support during this period or have any questions, please feel free to 
contact the school either directly through Google Classroom or through the email addresses 
below:- 
 
class1@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
class2@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
class3@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
class4@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
In addition, our SENDCO, Mrs Whitelam, can be contacted by emailing:- 
 
meetmyneeds@northcave-school.co.uk 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Richard Winks 
 
 
 
 

mailto:class1@northcave-school.co.uk
mailto:class2@northcave-school.co.uk
mailto:class3@northcave-school.co.uk
mailto:class4@northcave-school.co.uk
mailto:meetmyneeds@northcave-school.co.uk

